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JACOB HARMAN, MAYOR 
 
 
 
April 12, 2024 
 
Dear Fellow Residents: 
 
The next upcoming meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday, April 15, 2024, 
at 7:00 p.m. at Village Hall.  We welcome your attendance and participation. 

 
With Spring upon us and landscapers starting their Spring cleanups, kindly remind your 
landscapers to avoid blowing debris from your property into the Village roadways. As a 
reminder, all landscapers must obtain a permit to work in the Village.  Please have then come 
to Village Hall to obtain one if they have not already done so.   
 
As stated in our last newsletter, the final phase of paving for the National Grid project will be 
commencing, after the Passover holiday, and the Village Road Program will be completed 
during that period.  To avoid any inconvenience, notices will be sent out alerting residents 
which roads will be closed while the work is performed.  Thank you for your patience during 
this program. 
 
As always, please feel free to let us know if you have any questions or concerns.  We look 
forward to seeing you on Monday evening.  
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
      Jake Harman 
      Mayor 

 
 
 
 
 


